
From: jackie farquhar   
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 6:35 PM 
To: PEC <pec@london.ca> 
Cc: Squire, Phil <psquire@london.ca>; owen, ken and murielle  
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OZ-9157 435-451 Ridout St N ZBA Application 
  
To:  Members of Planning Committee City of London 
  
I am aware of the above application to develop a 40 storey building overlooking Harris Park.  I am 
distressed with this proposed large monolith which is completely incompatible with the river 
scape,  Harris Park and the future development at our historic Forks.  
  
Also if approved, this building WILL SET A SERIOUS PRECEDENT for the future development of 
London's most treasured historic site at the Forks of the Thames. 
  
Please advise how/where/when the May 31st public meeting is being held and will public be allowed 
 to speak at that meeting.    
  
Please add  my objection to the Planning Committee file on this matter.   
  
Yours truly, 
  
  
Jackie Farquhar, 
383 St. George Street, 
London, On.  N6A 3A9 
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